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6th January 2020
Dear Parents & Guardians,
Just a note to introduce myself. My name is Miss Darville and I will be teaching Reception from January. Mrs Bowden has been a wonderful teacher to the children, and we will always have her in our hearts. I have taught a great number of siblings and relatives of your children over the years and look forward to forging more positive and lifelong relationships with you all. On that note,
Happy New Year!

The Reception Team and I hope that 2020 is a very 
happy, healthy and prosperous year for us all!


Spring Term brings with it another exciting topic: 
Fairytales!
So, if you have any books at home or would like to do any other research about any of these areas, do please share them with your child. 

Many thanks and best wishes,
Miss. Darville
Reception Teacher
Sacred Heart Catholic Primary


Heys Street


Thornton-Cleveleys


FY5 – 4HL


Tel: 01253 821392





Headteacher – Mr P Eaton








